
CAPTAIN’S CATCH-UP 
Captain Webb Primary School Newsletter May 20th 2022 

Dear Parents/carers,  

As part of Year 4’s theme “I am Warrior” this half term they travelled to ‘The Roman 
Discovery Centre’ in Chester.                                                                                                                 
The children were transported back to the time of the Romans, where they travelled 
to the Roman Fortress of Deva!                                                                                                
The classes were enlisted into the Roman Army, where they met a veteran of the 
legion. He put them through their paces and had them working together as a team to 
become the finest soldiers the world had ever seen! The children loved walking 
through the streets of Chester chanting as they went carrying their shields ready to 
create Roman military formations. 

                  

Friday 27th May                     

Mufti Day                                            

Break up for Half Term                    

Monday 6th June                         

Return back to school                       
Year 3 Greek Day                              

Tuesday 7th June                        

Jubilee Day                                              

Wednesday 15th June               

Parent Consultation Day        

Nursery Sports Day                     

Thursday 16th June       

Sports Day                                    

Friday 24th June                     

PD Day                                                                                                                             

Reminder……………………… 

Please note the change to our 

PD Days.  School will be open 

on Monday 6th June  and 

closed for a PD Day on                         
Friday 24th June.                               

Apologies for any                           

inconvenience caused. 

Dress up as                                  

Kings & Queens 
Prize for                          

best dressed                       

Or wear Red,                    

White & Blue 

Afternoon                       
Tea Picnic 

Design                                
a crown 

Year 3 Greek Workshop 

Monday 6th June 

As part of their History theme ‘Gods & Mortals’,                              

Year 3 will be taking part in an exciting                           

Greek Enrichment Day.  They are encouraged to come to 
school dressed as ancient Greeks.                                                    

(An old sheet would make a great toga!) 

During the workshop the will also : 

 re-enact great wars & debates 

 Experience first hand weaponry 

 Role platy, bringing the Greeks to life! 

Please make payment of £6.50 using your 

child’s online account. 


